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Dear Parent/carer,

Thank you to the majority of you who are following the guidelines with regards to school
uniform. There are however a few areas where standards could be improved. This is just
a polite reminder of our expectations in these areas.

PE Kit
Children should wear:

A plain t-shirt in their house colour or one with the school logo. Other forms of branding
are not acceptable.

Plain black legging, joggers or shorts, again other forms of branding are not acceptable.

A plain black jumper or hoodie or one with the school logo. We are seeing children
wearing gymnastics, cheerleading and football hoodies as well as other branded jumpers.
Again, these should not be worn.

Jewellery

Only one small stud in each ear (no hoops) should be worn. Any other forms of jewellery
such as necklaces and bracelets are not permitted. This is for health and safety reasons.
Any unpermitted jewellery worn to school will need to be removed. Watches (not smart
watches) are also allowed to be worn.

Hair Bands, hair ti ) W

These should be plain and fulfilling a purpose, rather than for decoration. We are seeing
more and more large elaborate bows and glittery, shiny animal hair bands - save these for
out of school hours please!

On a final note, please remember to name all your child’s belongings. We already have a
pile of unnamed jumpers collected since the beginning of term.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull
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